
New York Avenue Reconstruction 
10/15/20 Weekly construction update 

 
This project could be wrapped up yet this week with a bit of luck. With the frosty windows in the 
morning it would be good to be done with construction. 
 
The final paving did get done earlier this week as did the concrete work. The final piece of storm sewer 
for the project was completed yesterday. Today and for the rest of the week the contractor is working 
on restoring the boulevards. Items that remain and are being scheduled is the cross walk paint at Hwy 
75, the seeding of the boulevards, replacing the signing, sealing up the concrete work, tv inspection of 
the new storm sewer, and removal of the construction signs. 
 
Not all of those items will get done this week and the road won’t be open today as hoped. If they do get 
enough of the work done that the remaining won’t be a traffic hazard I hope they can open it by 
sometime Saturday this week. We’ve got a running punch list of misc. things that need to be taken care 
of so I expect a final inspection is a week or 2 out; lets hope for no snow this month! 
 
I look forward to attending a council meeting soon for any final questions you might have on the project 
but in the meantime feel free to call with question if they might need immediate action. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Mike Bassingthwaite, PE 
Principal Engineer 
Interstate Engineering 
1999 4th Street North 
Wahpeton, North Dakota 58075 

Phone: 701.642.5521 
Cell: 701.899.0996 
mike.bassingthwaite@interstateeng.com 

 

Professionals you need, people you trust. 
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